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How can we make CSSC work for you?
In May, CSSC will focus on the services we
provide and ask for your feedback on
what we do. The CSSC membership survey
will provide controlled school leaders with
an opportunity to let us know how CSSC
can work for them. Schools will receive
the survey directly from their Schools'
Support Officer.

2022 Royal Institution Science in Schools
grant scheme 
Applications open on 3 May for a free full-
day school visit from one of the Royal
Institution's professional presenters. To
find out more about this fully funded
Science in Schools package worth £800
click here.

Shared education - Steps in Sharing
Shared education provides a valuable
opportunity for pupils from different
backgrounds to come together and for
schools to collaborate. A programme for
schools yet to engage in shared education
has recently been launched by the
Education Authority. Find out more here
and access the Sharing in Action
Newsletter.

Find your School Support Officer
You can find your CSSC School Support
Officer through our interactive
map. Please get in touch if you have
anything you wish to discuss, or we can
support in any way.
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